
 

 

Unified Command 
Public Information – September 27, 2021 1300 hours 

FINAL 

 
At 0938 hours, September 27, 2021, the damaged portion of the pipeline has been 
replaced, inspected by x-ray and ready for backfill. Backfill was completed at 
1300. NuStar is projecting getting the line back in service in the next 24 hours. 
 
With the ammonia source secured and no indications of current or potential 
ammonia releases to impact the community, EPA demobilized at 1130 and ADEM 
will be demobilizing at 1330 and returning command to the Calhoun County 
Sheriff. 
 

 

Figure 1 Photo of completed repair 


